
Plympton Lawn Tennis Club Environmental Policy 
 
The UK Government has declared a Climate emergency, with an aim to be carbon-
neutral by 2030. PLTC is aware of the importance of action to tackle climate change 
and the radical changes that are necessary. We believe a robust environmental 
policy will benefit the club and its members in the short and longer term. In essence, 
the tennis club will do all it can to ensure that our actions are not detrimental to the 
environment. This undertaking will be an integral part of all decision-making 
processes. 
Plympton Tennis Club therefore pledges to: 

 Minimise energy use and use sustainable suppliers where possible 
 Minimise water usage and reduce any losses 
 Minimise wastage in all areas such as consumables 
 Maximise re-use and recycling where possible 
 Minimise disturbance to wildlife and maintain or improve the local environment 
 Encourage environmentally secure transport methods to/from the club and to 

away fixtures 
 Minimise the impact of cleaning and maintenance materials 
 Apply a policy of continual improvement with a periodic review of performance 
 Support local environmental initiatives in the community 
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